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ECO TEAM UPDATE from West Moors Middle School 

COMING TO SCHOOL SOON – Bag2School – July 15th 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are very excited to announce that one again our school has signed up with Bag2School. They are an 

amazing fundraising organisation which collect unwanted clothes and items, to help schools and other 

organisations raise funds. These unwanted items are then sent to Eastern and Western Europe, Africa and 

Asia. Nothing is wasted. What a great opportunity to share and recycle our unwanted items! 

Do you have any unwanted items?  

The Bag2School company will be at our school the morning of 15th July 2022 

 

They will be collecting the following: 

 Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together) 

 Handbags 

 Hats 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Lingerie 

 Socks 

 Belts 

 Soft toys 

 Household linen 

 Household curtains 

 Household towels 

 Household bedding 

For further information please visit:  https://bag2school.com  

If you are able to donate, please leave your black plastic bag by the school gate where the children are 

dropped off in the morning, ready for Mr Mein (our Site Manager) to gather up. 

Thank you for your support, as always! 

Mrs Middleton (Miss Willis) 
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